

Berry Superfos Preparations - Brexit

Dear Customer

As the end of the United Kingdom's transition period with the European Union on the 31st December 2020 draws nearer, Berry Superfos are putting in place the necessary measures to ensure the lowest level of disruption to customers.

Berry Superfos are planning and allowing sufficient lead-times for new UK customs clearance processes to be completed.

The final applicable duties/tariffs/taxes for some of our Raw Materials are yet to be fully understood. It has been signalled the probable levy for polymer may be circa 6.5% (which would apply only to the material element of the cup price). In addition, there are also likely to be handling charges for loads that enter the country. Berry Superfos is reviewing the current invoice procedure to allow any applicable price adjustment to take place in line with their implementation.

In the meantime, we await final confirmation of what the implications may or may not be once trade talks between the United Kingdom and the European Union conclude, we will share and communicate the appropriate course of action.

Any implementation will be effective for all deliveries to be delivered during January 2021 and onwards.

Please feel free to call me on my mobile 07791 616235 if I can help you any further.

Nigel Cannon

UK Sales Manager | Berry Superfos Kenfig

9th December 2020.